

Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED

Telephone: 01722 333851 **Fax:** 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

As there are some tickets still available for the Year 8 SWGS and BWS Disco this Thursday evening, 8 February, these are now being offered to Year 7. The Disco will be taking place between 6.30pm and 8.30pm at SWGS. Tickets cost £5 and are on sale from the Lower School Office every lunchtime. Please note that no tickets will be available on the door. Sweets and soft drinks will be on sale so please arrange for your son to bring a small amount of cash.

It is parents' responsibility to inform staff at SWGS of any relevant medical condition and please ensure that you put your emergency contact details on the back of the ticket.

I hope that your son has a very enjoyable evening.

Regards

Mrs H J Taylor

Head of Lower School